
SCHEDULE OF THE WEEK 

Tuesday-January 4                                  

9:30a Mass/StC                                     

Wednesday-January 5                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      

8:30a Mass Kevin Finn+/SH                                                                                                                                             

Thursday-January 6                                                                     

8:30a Jake Francka+/SH                                                                                                 

Friday-January 7                                                                                                      

6:00p Adoration/SH                                

6:30p Mass John Howard+/SH                                                                                     

7:00p Adoration/SH 

Saturday-January 8                                                                                                                      

4:00p Mass Larry Henderson+/StC                              

6:30p Mass Parish Family/SH 

Sunday-January 9                                              

8:00a Mass Shawn Foster+/SH                                             

10:30a Mass Sue Molzahn/SH                                               

 

Please remember in 

prayer our friends 

and family who     

cannot be with us and 

are in need of our  prayers: Deacon 

Jim Farrar, Sid Bowers, Kevin 

Breesawitz, Tony Giglio,  El Wayne 

Harris, Kerrigan Presley, Jim 

Quennoz, Pauline Thompson, Jim 

Young. Those in skilled care facilities: 

Jim Dorweiler, Ann Kathka, Earlene 

Moore, and Dorothy Rudd. 

 

SACRED HEART PARISH         
OUR GIFTS TO GOD @ SACRED HEART 

12/26/2021                  

Env/Cks:                                 $1,660.00                    

Plate:                                           610.00  

Maintenance:                               202.00          

Seminarian/Retired:                   507.00  

Mass Offerings:                             40.00 

Total:                                       $3,019.00 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE SACRED HEART                                                                          
& ST. CATHERINE OF SIENA PARISHES! 

We’re glad that you are here with us today.  If you would 
like to join our church, or want to know more about our 
parish, please call or stop by the parish office at any time.  

Also, if there is a change in your mailing address or     
contact information, we appreciate having your current mailing address and 
phone numbers. 

PARISH INFORMATION & CONTACTS 

Sacred Heart Catholic Church: 1405 W. Fair Play, Bolivar, MO  65613   
417-326-5596       website: www.sacredheartbolivar.org                                                                                             
St. Catherine of Siena Mission: P.O. Box 42, Humansville, MO 65674            
417-754-8825 

The Very Rev. Fr. Scott M. Sunnenberg, Pastor 417-326-8764(rectory phone)                            
Rev. Mr. James Farrar, Permanent Deacon 417-326-5596 (in office on 
Wednesday) jfrrrr77@gmail.com                                                                             
Mary Rowley, Office Manager 417-326-5596 (office) sheartbolivar@gmail.com 

Office Hours: Mon-Fri 8:00 a.m.-12:00 p.m.  1:00 p.m.-4:00 p.m.                                             
The fourth Wednesday of the month 12:00 p.m.-8:00 p.m. 

COORDINATOR OF RELIGIOUS EDUCATION                                          
Darlene Arendt,   417-298-6237   Classes meet the 1st and 3rd Wednesday 
from 6:30-8:00 p.m. for Kindergarten through Adult.       

MUSIC MINISTRY COORDINATOR: Carol Divin, 417-326-6576     
Practice for the Mass choirs are on the 1st & 3rd Thursday of each month from 
6:30-8:00 p.m. in the choir practice room. 

PARISH COUNCIL OF CATHOLIC WOMEN (Sacred Heart)-meet on the 
3rd Monday of each month at 6:00 p.m. in the Immaculate Heart of Mary Room.  
Contact Joan Woods, President, 417-777-1694.                                                                     
(St. Catherine of Siena)-meet on the 2nd Tuesday of each month after Mass.                 
Contact Alice McIntosh, President, 417-754-8447. 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS: meet the 2nd Wednesday of each month with          
dinner at 6:00 p.m. and meeting at 7:00 p.m.  Contact Bob Bowes, 417-770-3158 for 
information. 

ST. WENCESLAUS CEMETERY: Jim & Jane Otradovec   417-327-5660 

SACRAMENTAL INFORMATION: 

Reconciliation is available prior to the Masses at 4:00, 6:30, and 8:00 or by                       
appointment. 

Baptism:  Please contact the Pastor for a meeting/class. 

Marriage:  Please contact the Pastor at least six months prior to the wedding for  
marriage prep classes. 

RCIA Classes: Inquiry classes for adults who are interested in joining the      
Catholic church meet on Sunday from 9:15-10:15 a.m. Contact Deacon Jim. 

CELEBRATING 75 YEARS!   1946-2021 



ST. CATHERINE OF SIENA MISSION 

REMEMBERING IN PRAYER:  Please 

remember those in our parish who 

are sick and are unable to be with 

us especially: Robert Agee, Myrna   

Bressner, Clara Clements, Kelly Conger, 

Ann Kathka, Ken & Sue Molzahn, Annette 

Petrone.  If you need to call for prayers, 

please call Alice 754-8447, Paula          

754-8067 or   Fr. Scott 326-8764. 

 

OUR GIFTS TO GOD @ ST. CATHERINE      

12/26/2021 

Env./Loose Checks:                         $  20.00                                                                      

Plate:                                                   169.00         

Seminarian/Retired Priests:               45.00 

Total:                                                $234.00 

 

 

ST. CATHERINE PROJECTS 

SPONSOR CHILD: Please help support 
Venelisha Teresa Anthony.  Each month 
we send her $22. 

 

UPC Labels: Our parish is collecting UPC 
labels from Best Choice. 

 

BIRTHDAY CARDS:  We are collecting 
NEW birthday cards for our veterans. 

 

POP CANS: We are collecting pop cans to 
recycle.  Please help by saving them and 
bringing them to ST. CATHERINE’S. 

 

POP TOPS:  We are collecting the tabs off 

of pop cans.  We continue to save these 

and turn them in.   

 

 

 

HEART TO HEART……………...by Rev. Scott M. Sunnenberg 

Dear Parishioners, 

Thank you to everyone 

for the cards, gifts and 

special remembrances 

during this blessed 

Christmas Season.  

Thank you also to all 

those who offered 

Christmas memorials at 

the Christmas Masses.  

Thank you to our               

ministers who helped 

with the liturgies and the 

environment in our 

churches and lastly thank you to all of those who in any way              

contributed by prayer or presence. 

Happy and Blessed New Year to all on behalf of your Parish Staff.  If 

you have not yet picked up your 2022 Catholic Calendar, we still 

have a few available in the entry way and in the Parish Office.  These 

were distributed and blessed on the Third Sunday of Advent.  If you 

have one and would like an extra, please feel free to take another.   

Please notice that we WILL have Saturday night vigil Masses on 

New Year’s Day in the evening.  Please remember that the Sunday 

Mass obligation for every Catholic is not met by attending New 

Year’s Eve or New Year’s Day/morning Mass.   

Through the Hearts of Jesus and Mary, 

Fr. Scott 

 

THANK YOU:  We would like to thank everyone for your donations to 

the Seminarian/Retired Diocesan Priests Collection that was re-

ceived on Christmas at the Masses.  Your support shows apprecia-

tion we have for our retired priests who have served us and contin-

ue to help out in parishes as weekend assistance or in other areas 

they are providing ministry in and shows the great support to our 

future priests to the seminarians.  Thank you all. 

COLLECTION COUNTERS:  We are looking for volunteers to help 

count our weekly collections.  If you are interested please contact 

Mary in the Parish Office, 326-5596. 

 


